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DATE: May 27, 2025 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Ailynee Ramirez-Abundez, Public Utility Analyst II, Division of Engineering 

RE: Docket No. 20240104-WS - Application for grandfather certificate to operate 
_ water and wastewater utility in Citrus County, by Tarawood Utilities, LLC._ 

Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2025-0087-PAA-WS, issued March 24, 2025, Tarawood Utilities, 
LLC (Tarawood or Utility) was required to notice its customers of the Commission approved 
charges and provide proof of the date the notice was given to its customers. The Order also 
advised that this docket shall be closed administratively upon staffs verification and approval 
that the Utility had filed revised tariff sheets. 

On April 15, 2025, Tarawood submitted an affidavit affirming that it notified its customers of the 
Commission approved charges. The revised tariff sheets were filed by the Utility and approved 
by staff with a May 1, 2025, effective date. Staff has determined that the Utility has 
demonstrated compliance with Order No. PSC-2025-0087-PAA-WS, and requests that this 
docket be closed administratively. 

ARA/da 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20240104-WS) 


